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Service Announcement

Ridgefield - Katonah • 04/29/22
Service Announcement

Katonah Train Station Shuttle Service Announcement

Friday April 29th: Due to a town event, the afternoon and evening
shuttle will not be able to enter the Jessie Lee lot.

Buses will access Jesse Lee via King Lane and drop off passengers at
the roadside, from where you can walk onto the lot to retrieve your
cars.

Check with your driver or call 203-744-4070 for more information.
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